From: registrar

Sent: August-09-17 12:11 PM
To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: August-03-17 12:26 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-08-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Anna Koelsch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The hydro delivery rates are already high and to increase those rates would put many customers at an even higher
disadvantage. Most customers can control their usage through conservation efforts, but the delivery rates are not
controllable to any extent that the customer can see a difference. Since the OEB reduced the rates, it appears Hydro is
raising delivery charges to offset those reductions. This seems unfair to the public. Thank you for listening!

-- Attachment --





